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4 September 2025 
St Georges Road Closure 

    

  

   

   

   
   
   
 

 

   
   
Dear parent / carer   
 
We have been informed by EYMS that St George Road, Hull is closed until 17 September.  The 
closure is at the Hessle Road end of St Georges Road. 
 
This will affect our students who board the H1 bus only. 
 
The H1 will operate as shown in the image overleaf and will not be able to serve the stops marked 
with a red X (the last stop on St Georges Road, Asda or the first two stops on Hawthorne Avenue).  
 
The temporary route will now operate along St Georges Road up to Woodcock Street and then 
travel along Woodcock Street onto Hawthorne Avenue.  Again, see image overleaf.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us or EYMS directly. 
 
Kind regards 

  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


 

 
 
 


